
	
	
ICGLR Regional Women Forum participation in TSC Field Visit: 7-11 September 2017 
 
Two women representatives, Lydia Gachoya, Vice-President of the International Conference on the 
Great Lakes Region (ICGLR) Regional Women Forum, and Imaculee Ingabire of the Rwanda Women 
Forum, participated in the Technical Support Committee (TSC) field visit to eastern Democratic 
Republic of Congo (DRC). In its report the TSC encouraged the Office of the Special Envoy for the 
Great Lakes Region, in consultation with the ICGLR Secretariat and the African Union (AU), to 
convene regular meetings to review progress in the implementation of the Declaration of the Women’s 
Platform of the PSC Framework adopted in Goma, DRC, in July 2016. 

 

 


